
Alabama SkillsUSA 

Board of Directors Minutes 

April 21, 2024 

Mobile Convention Center 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 3:00 PM by Board President Mike Winnett 

Board Secretary Steve Stayton called the roll, and a quorum was established. 

Minutes were approved on a motion by Steve Stayton and second by Chad Bryant. 

Board Treasurer Jason Phelps gave the financial report; Joe Hendrix moved to accept the report, and 

Jerry Plyler seconded the motion, which was approved. 

Carla Plyler gave the Executive Advisory Committee report; Steve Stayton moved to accept the report, 

seconded by Joe Hendrix, and the motion passed. 

Unfinished business included the amended bylaws, passed on a Google vote; it was agreed to notify the 

membership by the next board meeting. 

Chad Bryant discussed communication issues about contests. 

Lisa Bruce gave the National Leadership Conference report. It was agreed that National Registration 

should be set at $245.00. There was a discussion about future state registration. 

The next meeting was set for May 7th in Birmingham at 11:00 A.M. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:00 P.M. 


